February 9, 2022

To: Valued Customer

Re: Window Facility Fee Increase

Due to the steady ongoing cost increase in all aspects of our business in labor and
operating costs, Empire CFS will be increasing our Window Facility Fee to $90.00 per
House Bill per Pick-Up. This increase will apply on shipments effective March 14, 2022.

Window Facility Fee Increase — Effective on March 14, 2022

From $55.00 to $90.00 Per House Bill (Per Pick-Up Per Lot)

We appreciate your continued support and understanding during these challenging times.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your EMPIRE CFS account
representative.

Sincerely,

Empire CFS Inc.
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